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Resources Committee 12 February 2019 Recommendations to Council  

 

1. At its meeting on 12 February 2019 (minute R226) the Committee considered 

the Town Council’s Staffing structure and makes the following 

recommendation: 

“RESOLVED TO RECOMMEND TO COUNCIL 
(i) the Town Council’s maximum grant payable under the 

policy should be raised to £500 
(ii) Subject to (i) above that the Grants Policy as presented to 

the Committee is adopted for 2019/20”  
 

 


